
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

(To be published in the Greece Post on February 23, 2017)

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to the requirements of Section 103 of the General

Municipal Law, sealed bids will be received at the Town Clerk’s Office, Town of Greece, One

Vince Tofany Boulevard, Rochester, New York 14616, until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 7,

2017, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud for the following:

2017 Body Repair and Painting of Large Trucks and Construction Equipment

All bids must be submitted in sealed envelopes at the above address, and shall bear on the face

thereof the purchase or sale to which they relate and the name and address of the bidder, and

shall be in conformity with the bidding sheets and specifications which will be furnished by the

undersigned.

The Town Board of the Town of Greece reserves the right to reject any and all bids received.

Dated: February 16, 2017

Cheryl M. Rozzi

Town Clerk

Town of Greece


